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January 24, 2020 



To Whom It May Concern:

[bookmark: _GoBack]It is with great pleasure that the Maryland Department of Transportation Maryland Transit Administration (MDOT MTA) offer solicitation information for the Statewide Coordination and Technical Assistance Grant (SCATA)  This solicitation encompasses the 12-month period for FY 2021 (July 1, 2020 – June 30, 2021).  The SCATA Program application information and other supporting documentation is available for download on the Transportation Association of Maryland, Inc. (TAM) website: www.taminc.org.  Under the ‘Resources’ menu item click on the “Office of Local Transit Support” link, and you will be directed to the page with all of the supporting documentation for the SCATA Program.  You can also visit the page directly at www.taminc.org/office-of-local-transit-support. 

The documentation available includes: 
1. Grant Application Package
1. FY 2021 Notice of Solicitation
1. Application Forms and Reporting Forms (in Excel)

Please contact bhojnacki@mdot.maryland.gov or 410-767-3758 if you have any  questions.

We encourage you to review the material as soon as possible, as the deadline for submitting a complete application is April 10, 2020 by 2:00 p.m.

Sincerely,




Travis Johnston, Director 
Office of Local Transit Support


cc:  	Mr. Bruce Hojnacki, Regional Planner, MDOT Maryland Transit Administration 
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